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December 5, 2024

LWML - Washington-Alaska District
324 Merrill Way
Port Angeles, WA 98362

Dear Solveig,

Thank yvou so much for vour aenerous gift of-$3 000.8840 Shepherd’s Canyon Retreat Ministry! YOU are
making a difference in the lives of pastors, ministry leaders and spouses!

Here are comments from some of the pastors, ministry leaders, & spouses who benefited from your
gift.

“Dear Donors, Thank you sc very much for sponsoring the most significant and renewing retreat my wife
of 14 years and | have attended. | have served as volunteer chaplain for a small church since 2019 and
came to discern with my wife whether to continue or not in this ministry at age 75. The SC retreat gave me
a deep sense of renewal that |, with my wife, have decided to continue my voluntary service as chaplain.
This conclusion honestly surprised me as my wife and [, before we arrived, thought it was time to stop
serving. And, on the retreat my wife and | together came to the opposite conclusion. Thank you so much
for your support of this most valuable retreat program. With gratitude, Volunteer Chaplain & My Wife”

“For a variety of reasons, after this summer, | hit a wall. To be honest, | probably hit it awhile ago, but
decided it would be a good idea to just keep beating my head and heart against it rather than to reach
out for help. However, | finally reached out for heip, and a friend...suggested | reach out to this...place
called Shepherd's Canyon Retreat. It sounded vaguely familiar...| knew about it - but didn't know - and
certainly did not think | could possibly ever be a person who needed help (I like to call this a 20 year
delusion).. Now | know...it is, in fact, a life-giving, healing experience available to people in ministry to
find respite, renewal and to receive a week of focused counseling care.”

Thank you for your financial and prayerful support!

Hope you have a joyous Advent and Christmas seasoni!!

"Thanks be to God for his inexpressible gift!" - 2 Corinthians 9:15 MW
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Rev. Kevin Bueltmann, Executive Director VM

Tawn Bueltmann, Executive Coordinator /(ZW /

NEW Address: PO Box 222, Wickenburg, AZ 85358
Kevin@ShepherdsCanyonRetreat.org

YTD Amo - $3,000.0
Shepherd's Canyon Retreat Inc. is a {c)(3) nonprofit organization: EIN #26-3930639.

All gifts given to Shepherd's Canyon Retreat are tax deductible, minus the value of any product received. No goods
or services were provided in exchange for this donation.



